
FOOD SERVICE DEPARTMENT                                                                                                      May 15, 2014 

ARLENE BAILEY (DIRECTOR)    

60 EAST 4TH SOUTH STREET 

SODA SPRINGS, IDAHO 83276 

 

DEAR SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS: 

 

AFTER  COMPLETION  OF  THE  PAID  LUNCH   EQUITY  WORKSHEET,  WE  ARE   REQUIRED  TO  INCREASE 

OUR  LUNCH  PRICES . THE  STATE  PROPOSED  A  5 CENT   INCREASE ,  BECAUSE  OF  DECLINING 

NUMBERS, AND  WE  WOULD  STILL  BE  IN  COMPLIANCE  WITH   REGULATIONS.  WE  COULD  INCREASE 

OUR  PRICES  BY  10 CENTS  IF  THE  BOARD  FEELS  THAT   WE  NEED  TO. 

AFTER THE STATE AUDIT IN APRIL, WE WERE ADVISED THAT OUR ADULT LUNCH PRICES WERE TO LOW. 

WE  SHOULD  HAVE  BEEN CHARGING  $3.45  THIS  SCHOOL  YEAR.  I FEEL  THAT WE  NEED  TO  

INCREASE  OUR  ADULT  PRICES  TO  NO  LESS  THAN $3.50. 

THANK  YOU  FOR  CONSIDERING  THESE INCREASES. I APPRECIATE  ALL  THAT  YOU  DO  FOR  OUR 

DISTRICT. 

                                                                                                                                                 SINCERELY 

                                                                                                                                             ARLENE  BAILEY 

 

 

 

CURRENT  PRICES: 

THIRKILL  ELEMENTARY  $2.30 

TIGERT  MIDDLE  SCHOOL  $2.55 

HIGH   SCHOOL  $2.55  

 

ADULT  PRICES  $3.30 


